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Dear family, 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you all tomorrow. It is looking to be a beautiful 60 degree and sunny 

day. Pastor Mike will be giving the message, and he will be following up on Pastor Adonia's stewardship 

message from last week. 

 

We have also switched around our cooking schedule this Sunday. We will be having bagels and salad for 

lunch and our Kodan members will be doing their monthly fundraiser. They will have Christmas-themed 

lunches for sale and hand-made ornaments. 

 

Last week's message by Pastor Adonia was about Building a Culture of Stewardship. Why is stewardship 

an important part of our church's vision statement? How we treat money, time, our belongings, our 

building is all a reflection of our faith. You can find the recording below. 

 

See you tomorrow! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 
 

Vision Series: Building a Culture of Stewardship 

 

This Week's Announcements 

 

This past weekend, our CARP young adults officially moved into their new renovated center. A big thank 

you to everyone that helped with the renovation. 

 

  
 



 

 

 
 

This past Sunday and Monday, we welcomed Joe Young and his family to our community to share a 2-

day Divine Principle seminar. We had a great attendance for both days and Joe really delivered a quality 

experience. If you would like to watch any of his talks, they are all available online. 

 

 
 

 
 

This year's Christmas Party will be Sunday, December 19 after service. We will have a visit from and 

photos with Santa, our annual baking contest with prizes, and fun Christmas crafts. 

 

 
 

Our Giving Tree still has 3 gift ornaments available on it at the back of the chapel. If you would like to 

help get a gift for a child in need in our community, please take an ornament this Sunday. 

 



 

 

 
 

We are looking for one person to help us with the cafe in the new year. Experience not required, just a 

heart to serve and willingness to learn. Please let Pastor Mike or Adonia know if you are interested. 

 

 
 


